
 

    

 
 
 
           

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

  

Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009   
 www.stannesregina.com | office@stannesregina.com 

 
 

 

Parish Priest: 

FR. GUY AMÉDÉE AINEMON 
 

Parish Office Coordinator:  
Gabriela Büttner 
 

 

 

OFFICE HOURS: 

Tuesday        9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Wednesday   9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Thursday       9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Friday            9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 

 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation:  30 min. before every Mass. 

Anointing of the Sick:  Please call the 
Parish office. 

Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  

Marriage: Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 

 

Mass Intentions 

If you would like the Holy Mass to be offered 
for your intentions or the intentions of your 
loved ones, please call the Parish Office, or 
write it up and drop it in the donation box in 
the Church.   Mass offering is $10. 

 

 

Mission Statement: 

We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, 
centred in Word and Eucharist, are 
called to be a caring faith community; 
coming together to celebrate God’s 
love and truth through the 
sacraments, and make Christ present 
to others through loving service. 

September 24th, 2023 

25th Sunday In Ordinary Time 

World Day of Migrants and Refugees 

 

 

 

 
 

Matthew 20.1-16 

http://www.stannesregina.com/
mailto:office@stannesregina.com


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

       

 Collection summary for September 17th  

- Sunday Collection    $1362.10 

- Building Fund    $1630.00 

- Archbishop’s Appeal   $0200.00 

- St. Anne - Tree of Life   $1000.00 
 

  Total:                                                   $4192.10 
 

 

 

Readings for Sunday, September 24
th
: 

25
th
 Sunday In Ordinary Time 

 

1
st
 Reading:              Isaiah 55.6-9 

2
nd

 Reading:       Philippians 1.20-24, 27 

Gospel:        Matthew 20.1-16 

PARISH 
WEEKLY FINANCIAL 

UPDATE 
    

 

 

 

Saturday – September 23rd  
5:30 pm † Betty Crow 
 requested by Louise & Larry Tessier 
 

Sunday – September 24th    
9:00 am † Betty Crow 
 requested by the Breit Family 
 

Tuesday – September 26th   
7:00 pm    † Gertrude & Darrell Lloyd   
 requested by Dorothy Lloyd 
 

Wednesday – September 27th  
8:30 am    For All Souls In Purgatory   
 requested by Marcella Chamberlain 
 

Thursday – September 28th    
8:30 am    † Monserrat Jaldon   
 requested by May Jaldon 
 

Friday – September 29th   
8:30 am    For All Souls In Purgatory   
 requested by Marcella Chamberlain 
 

 



  

            

❖ Pick up times are Saturday Sept 

23rd after Mass and Sunday Sept 

24, from 9:30-10:30 am in the 

HALL. 

❖ It is recommended that all goodie 

jars be stored in your fridge. 

 

STEAK NIGHT at Bushwakker’s!! 

➢ Tickets on sale now till September 

26th before and after Masses. 

➢ Gather your friends and family for 

this event. 

➢ The quote from the May event: 

‘there’s a good vibe in here.’ 

➢ It was a lovely evening, join us if you 

missed out in May. 

➢ Must be over 19 to attend. 

➢ Your $33 ticket includes: steak, 

garlic toast, Bushwakker’s famous 

fries, Caesar salad and a HOUSE 

BEER of your choice!! 

➢ Payment can be made by: 

cash, cheque or e-Transfer to 

office@stannesregina.com 

 

SAVE THE 

DATE 
Tuesday, 

October 3 

St. Anne’s 
2023 

Harvest Sale 
 

 

Please donate if you can!! 

The cupboard is almost bare... 

GOOD  

NEIGHBOUR 

PROJECT 

 

CUERNAVACA MISSION TRIP 
Anyone interested in joining the 

Cuernavaca Mission from January 

12th to 21st, 2024 please contact Joan 

Rink at 533 1648 or email 

jmrink@sasktel.net 

For information on what the project 

is about please go to: 

https://cedmexico.ca/ 

 

 

We acknowledge that we are in Treaty Four 
Territory, Traditional lands of the Nehiyawak 
(Cree), Anishinaabe (Saulteaux), and Nakota 
people.  Homeland to the Dakota, Lakota and 
Metis people. 

 
Invites all members of the parish to 
celebrate 61 years of service.   

Next Sunday, October 1st we will 
celebrate at 9 am Mass, followed by a 
parish brunch in the hall.   

All are welcome.  Please join us! 

ST. ANNE'S CATHOLIC 

WOMEN'S LEAGUE 

OCTOBER IS THE MONTH OF 
THE HOLY ROSARY 

“The rosary is a treasure of graces”   
Pope Paul V 

All Parishioners are invited to Pray the 
Rosary with us 20 mins before the 
weekend and weekday Masses.  

Please bring your Rosary… 

LET’S PRAY TOGETHER!!! 

 

mailto:office@stannesregina.com
mailto:jmrink@sasktel.net
https://cedmexico.ca/


 

 

    

GO MAKE DISCIPLES 
Deepen your faith and grow as a leader in your parish 

and community. Join the Archdiocese of Regina's LAY 

FORMATION PROGRAM this fall for a 3-year program 

that will provide you with the skills, tools, and knowledge 
to confidently speak about your faith and serve the 
people of God.  

We are currently accepting applications for our fall 
intake. For more information on how to register, contact 
Deacon Eric Gurash at (306) 352-1651 ext 6724 or email 
him at egurash@archregina.sk.ca. 

Or please go to the Archdiocesan Website: 

https://archregina.sk.ca/group/lfe/ 

Please NOTE: 

There will be NO weekday Masses 

on October 3rd, 4th, 5th and 6th as all 

Priests will be at Study Days. 

  

Thank 

YOU!! 

When coming to 
Mass, kindly 

keep your cell 

phones on SILENT 

and/or VIBRATE. 

Thank YOU!! 

WORLD DAY OF MIGRANTS AND REFUGEES  
September 24, 2023 

Free to choose whether to migrate or to stay is 
the theme that has been chosen by Pope Francis 
for the 109th World Day of Migrants and 
Refugees (WDMR).  Read the full message from 
Pope Francis at  

https://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/messag
es/migration/ documents/20230511-world-migrants-
day-2023.htm  

“The land originally belonged to God and has 
been entrusted to man, and therefore no one may 
claim exclusive possession, thereby creating 
situations of inequality.”    Pope Francis 

LAY FORMATION 

PROGRAM  

 

The Marian Centre would be grateful for donations 

of men’s fall and winter clothing for its clothing 

room, especially the following items:  men’s walking 

and running shoes, jeans and casual pants 

(especially smaller waist sizes),belts, sweats, and 

large sized men’s underwear. We are very grateful 

for your continued support for those we serve. 

mailto:egurash@archregina.sk.ca
https://archregina.sk.ca/group/lfe/

